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Date: Friday 27th September 2024 
 

Grand Opening of Holiplay Kids After School Club at Krishna Avanti Primary School 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this correspondence finds you well. I am delighted to confirm that Holiplay Kids After School Club at 
Krishna Avanti will be opening in on Tuesday 5th November 2024 and the booking portal is now live! 
 
Holiplay Krishna Avanti will run an after-school club during the school term time from 2.45pm at the end of 
the school day until 5.45pm. The provision will accommodate pupils attending Krishna Avanti School but will 
also offer spaces to children from local surrounding primary schools subject to availability. There will be up to 
30 spaces available each day and spaces can be booked using our online booking portal which is available 24 
hours day, 7 days a week making the booking process quick, easy and convenient for parents and carers. 
 
To book a place at Holiplay Kids Club Krishna Avanti you will first need to create a new Holiplay account via 
the link/URL below: 

https://holiplay.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login 
 
Holiplay Krishna Avanti can be found under the Surrey locality. Please ensure your child profile is up to date 
including your child’s school and class name, your personal contact number, emergency contact name and 
number and your authorised collector list before making your booking for November 2024. You will also be 
able to upload a headshot photo of your child so they can easily be identified by our staff team when the 
provision launches after the half term break. 
 
You can book now for the remaining 2024/2025 academic year and make your payment via monthly 
instalments should you decide to make a long-term booking. We accept payment via credit card, debit card, 
childcare vouchers, tax-free government payments (TF-Gov) and Childcare Grants (CCG). Please note that 
Holiplay will not be open on scheduled school Inset Days and you will not be charged for any official school 
closure days. Please be sure to double check the booked dates on your invoice.  
 
Please refer back to the Q&A section on our general correspondence letter or head to www.holiplay.co.uk for 
more information. We hope to see you in November at the place kids love to play! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Daniel Amos-Phillips 
Managing Director 
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